
HB 1784 -- Communications Regarding Real Estate

Sponsor:  Bahr
 
This bill adds an exemption to the real estate licensing laws for
any communication regarding real estate made by an unlicensed
person, association, group, or corporation which is not proven by
clear and convincing evidence to be false, misleading, or
otherwise likely to cause a specific quantifiable injury to the
information’s recipient.
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